
State of Florida 
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DATE: August 28, 1998 
TO: 
FROM: Michael Barren, Regulatory Analyst, CMU 
RE: 

Kay Flynn, Chief of Records 

Documents that are declassified for Docket No.: 930173-TL 
a g  

Please find attached the file containing the two (2) documents that have been declassified and 
can be returned to their originator, United Telephone Company of Florida. The documents are as 
follows: Document No.: 06212-96 (Traffic Studv) 

Document No.: 05294-94 (p 
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